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January 22, 2024

Municipality of Kincardine
1475 Concession 5

Kincardine, Ontario N2Z 2X6

Attention:  Jennifer Lawrie, Clerk

Dear Ms. Lawrie and Councillors:

Re: South Bruce Grey Health Centre — Kincardine Auxiliary Executive Officers
2024

Here is the executive for 2024.

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS FOR 2024

President:  Jeanne Lindsay

Past President: Cheryl Rogers

1st Vice President:  Tracy Capeling

2nd Vice President:  Lesley MacGregor

Secretary:  Angela Thompkins



Treasurer:  Wilma Manary

Public Relations:  Liz Nurton

In addition, we will be holding our annual Tag Days on Thursday, June 27 and
Friday, June 28 at various locations across the Municipality and are seeking
Council' s approval for this event.  Last year we raised over $ 11, 000 as our

volunteers were out with our famous bedpans.

In November, the Auxiliary donated $ 40, 000 to the Foundation for the purchase
of equipment in the hospital.  This year we committed to purchase:
Casting Cart
Trauma Stretcher

Ring Cutter
Broda Chair

Patient Bed

Vital Signs Machine

Phlebotomy Chair and Wheelchair Cushion.

Our first donation to the Foundation was in 1995.  Since then, we have donated

816, 205. As you can see, we are an active Auxiliary that is committed to support
our Kincardine Hospital.

Thank you for supporting our Tag Days in June.

Jeanne Lindsay
President, SBGHC- Kincardine Auxiliary


